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Dear Ms. Marshall, 
  
with regard to the latest information on behalf of Austria which was submitted to the attention of the 
Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee in May, I kindly like to inform you that the Province of Sytria 
has adopted the amendment to the Styrian Environmental Information Act (Novelle des 
Steiermärkischen Umweltinformationsgesetzes – StUIG ) on 20 June 2017 as this was indicated in our 
report. 
  
Once the amendment is adopted in the official Law Journal, we will inform you accordingly. 
  
Best regards 
Anna Muner-Bretter 
 


